
Article IX – Personnel §1 – Classified Civil Service (B) 
  
We would like to propose that all professional staff members of the Office of the City Auditor be added 
to the list of employees excluded from Municipal Civil Service.  The purpose of our proposal is to 
preserve the independence of the Office of the City Auditor and our ability to audit the Municipal Civil 
Service program as necessary.  Currently, all staff below the Deputy City Auditor level are covered; 
which prevents our ability to audit any aspect of the program. 
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